
Oliver Hoban

From: Julie Friend
Sent: 06 July 2023 08:29
To: Development Control
Subject: FW: 4/23/2076/0O1 - LAND OFF DALZELL STREET, MOOR ROW, EGREMONT
Attachments: 4-23-2076-0O1-290623-13401528.doc

Hello 
 
I have looked through the additional documentation and do not see anything that would alter the original 
strategic housing comments made or require further comment at this time.  
 
Regards  
 

Julie 
 
Julie Friend 
Social Inclusion and Housing Team Leader 


